
The Board of Management at St. James’ School, Cappagh 

Date of meeting: 24/06/2024 

 

Agreed Report 

Hot lunches have been a great success. We will stay with Gourmet Kids for the 

coming year. 

Ms. Walsh returned to school today after her maternity leave. 

Everything is in motion for the Before/After school club.  Sign has been put up 

at gate. Open day was in conjunction with Infant Induction day. 

Summer provision will run for the first 2 weeks of July in the school. 

Test results were put up on pod for 2
nd

, 4
th
 and 6

th
. Results very positive. 

All school tours were a great success. 

Graduation took place today.  Mass, presentations and food was enjoyed by all. 

We achieved our 2
nd

 Active School Flag.   

Mr. Shine will run sport activities for each class during this week. 

A big thank you to our Parents’ Association for the ice cream van.  Pupils and 

staff enjoyed a cone. 

The school will provide free school books again for the next school year. 

Solar panels have been installed in our school. 

 


